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Design is well underway for the West Campus Expansion 
project at The Village at Rockville, a National Lutheran 
Communities & Services community, which will include 
residential units and a wide variety of amenities including 
dining, wellness, fitness and entertainment spaces. ARCH 
assisted the Owner in determining the most appropriate 
building layout on a constratined site and continues to 
lead project efforts as the Owner’s Representative.

ARCH recently assisted with the  
completion of a new employee  
parking lot at Plymouth Place in  
Lagrange Park, Illinois. The new lot 
is part of a phased master plan that 
ARCH assisted with in 2017. We are 
happy to continue working with our 
long-time colleagues at Plymouth 
Place.

The ARCH Team is pleased to  
welcome Senior Project Manager,  
Edward Bark, to the team. Ed guides 
design, construction and develop-
ment efforts at ARCH. He is a glob-
ally certified Project Management 
Professional (PMP) and uses his  
extensive experience in program 
management and architectural  
design to successfully bring projects 
to their conclusion. 

Welcome, Ed!
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“As The Village at 
Rockville’s representative, 

ARCH ensured that the built 
environment was consistent with 

operational expectations.”
- Jason Gottschalk
Executive Director

TVAR West Campus

Plymouth Place


